
Arthur J. Konop received calls from neighboring states as they prepared for
the Bicentennial.

John Grzanka helps to  organize and decode original documents.

The James A. Kelly Institute for Local 
Historical Studies of St. Francis College 
was created in 1973 and named for the 
late Borough Historian of Brooklyn.

It houses one of New York’s largest 
collections of primary source records on 
Local History. Original charters of the 
Dutch and English Governors, Indian 
deeds, Town Records and miscellaneous 
documentations account for over three 
million pieces.

The map used for the front endsheet 
as well as the line drawings used for di­
vider pages were obtained from the 
Institute’s collection.

The Congressman John Rooney and 
Congressman Eugene Keogh Collections, 
Alderman Peter McGuiness Collection 
and Francis Sinott papers as well as a 
number of political scrapbooks and 
memorbilia have been added for the 
scholars and students of Urban Politics 
to research.

The Institute is open to the general 
public, teachers and students alike.
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